KLEA STATEMENT CONCERNING BROADCAST OF POST-FILING ACCOUNCEMENTS

In compliance with Section 73.3580 of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal
Communications Commission, Noalmark Broadcasting Corporation, licensee of Radio Station
KLEA, 95.7, Hobbs, NM,has broadcast post-filing announcements concerning the filing of the
station’s license renewal application on the dates and at the times indicated below:

June 7, 2021 at 22:20
June 10, 2021 at 19:43
June 14, 2021 at 20:41
June 17, 2021 at 22:25
June 21, 2021 at 21:42
June 28, 2021 at 20:37
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*This Statement is being uploaded to the station’s FCC-hosted online public inspection file within seven
business days (rather than calendar days) of the last day the post-filing public notice announcements

were made. To the extent any waiver is required to allow a de minimis delay in this posting, it is
respectfully requested.




